From: Cathy Scharf

To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Green Point Plan
Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 7:59:45 AM

I urge you to accept the Green Point plan — we have a palpable difference between Black Point and
Green Point. The agri-residential designation is important to many who live in Green Point. The new
plan departing Black Point and Green Point will allow both communities to flourish.

I am unable to attend the meeting today due to some doctor appointments.

Thank you.

Cathy Scharf
Green Point resident
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